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8th November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Fundraising Day for the Sheffield Children’s Hospital 

Friday 17th November 2017 
 
 
On Friday 17th November 2017, we will be holding a school fundraising day to raise money 
for the Sheffield Children’s Hospital and Children in Need. In order to raise awareness about 
this very important cause, we would like as many children as possible to participate in the 
following fundraising activities: 
 

 Come to school wearing own clothes, with a voluntary donation of 50p 

 A cake sale, to be held after school on the top yard, prices ranging from 50p to £1 – 
all contributions very welcome! 

 Busking. For your entertainment, children will be outside busking before and after 
school. Lighten your load and empty your loose change into their hats! 

 Beat the Goalie – pay 50p for three attempts, with your favourite teachers in goal! 

 Bring any spare change into school to cover your class snowflake 

 Design your own snowflake competition (50p entry) – the most original design will 
win a fantastic mystery prize!  

 
Our ultimate fundraising goal this term is to raise £500 for the Children’s Hospital and to 
have a snowflake with our school’s name on, as part of the hospital’s annual Christmas 
lights switch-on! We have already made a fantastic start to this year’s fundraising with our 
recent bake sale and it would be wonderful to see the overall total continue to increase.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Schmidt, Mrs Blacksell, Mrs Amin and the School Council Team 
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